

John Clifford School Nether Street Beeston Nottingham

Telephone: 0115 9258057 Email: office@johnclifford.school Headteacher: Janine Waring

16th April 2024

NG9 2AT

Year 1 and 2 Dance Club

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following on from the parent consultation held in the Spring Term by the SEND Team, we will be launching some new before school morning clubs across school for the Summer Term.

In preparation for the Family of Schools Dance Festival, the summer term offer for Year 1 and Year 2 is for a Dance Club which will be run by Miss Hull.

Your child is invited to come into school once the gates open at 8:30 via the Year 2 entrance to meet Miss Hull in the infant hall where they will be learning different dance elements and putting this all together into a performance routine.

Sessions will take place on a Monday and Tuesday for Year 1 children and a Wednesday and Thursday for Year 2 children starting from Monday 22nd April.

Should your child be interested, please complete the form in the link below by Thursday 18th April at 12pm:

https://forms.office.com/e/UbsaDUZawm

We have 10 places available in each Year group and if we are oversubscribed on the closing date, names will be drawn from a hat. You will be informed by text on Friday 19th April by the end of the school day if your child has been successful. If you do not receive a text then your child has been unsuccessful on this occasion and will not have a place in the club however, their name will be placed on the reserve list. There is no cost for this club.

We expect your child to attend all of the sessions wherever possible but if for any reason you no longer require the place then please let us know as soon as possible so that we can offer it to someone on the waiting list. At the end of the session, the children will be supported to getting to their class by Miss Hull.

Yours sincerely

John Clifford School

